
 

Dear Praying Friends, 
  

We are so grateful for each and every one of you who are behind us in 

prayer and financial support of our ministry.  God has used you more than you 

will ever know.  The month of July was very busy and with August being much 

slower, it has given our family time to get settled into another home, where 

we can live until we move to Butte.  Things have been delayed from our 

original plans, but we are where we are until God chooses to allow us to go.  

We are grateful for new supporting churches in August, and that has increased 

our support from 48% to 54%.  This has been a great encouragement to us, to 

now be over the 50% mark. 

I ask you to pray for us as we schedule meetings.  It seems things have 

been slower in scheduling for the fall, as many missionaries have been 

rescheduled to that time, and slots are full.  However, God is still opening 

doors, and we are looking forward to the churches we will meet.  In 

September, we have a couple local (NC) meetings and then heading out to the 

Midwest for the end of the month into most of October.  We still have several 

gaps to fill, and appreciate your prayers. 

I would like to extend a special THANK YOU to our new supporters over 

the past month!  You have all been a blessing to us and we look forward to 

partnering with you in the ministry.  Also, we are thankful for the following 

churches who have hosted our family in August: 

 

8/19 Meadowview Baptist Church Winston-Salem, NC 
8/23 Gospel Light Baptist church Charleston, SC 

 

 Thank you so much for your continued support of our ministry.  We 

appreciate every prayer and gift that you are led to send our way.  In these 

different times that we are in, it is exciting to know that we serve the One who 

knows all and is in control of all.  Keep praying as we work to get to Butte! 

 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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